
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 April 29, 2019 
 
 
 
ITEM:  III.B. 
 
 
TOPIC: Donations to Franklin Food Pantry 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the generous donations to the Food Pantry Program at Franklin High School, from the 
following businesses and organizations for the 2018-2019 school year: 
 

• Livonia AM Rotary: $12,000 
• Livonia Community Foundation: $3,000 
• Masco Corporation: $20,000 
• Mile City Church: $1,140 (to date)  
• 3M: $7,500  

 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
These funds help support the food pantry program, which provides nutritional assistance to 
local families in need.  In addition, the program offers students with special needs an array 
of learning opportunities through the operation of the food pantry at Franklin High School.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None  
 


